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LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR 

st. Joseph's Home. 2, Acharya Jagadish Chandra Bose Road 

Kolkata - 700 020 • West Bengal. India 

The Principal 5th December, 2013 
The Bhowanipur Gujarathi Education Society School 
Elgin Road 
Kolkata - 700 020 

Dear Sir and Teachers, 

We, the Little sisters of the Poor, thank you with all our hearts for your kindness 
and generosity in helping us towards the Mini Fete that was held on .1 st 
December,2013. 

We implore the Almighty to bless and reward you for your effort to make a good 
collection through Raffle Tickets. The encouragement you had given to the 
students and others is appreciated. Our grateful thanks goes specially to your staff 
and the students who were the active participants for the event. 

We are very happy and congratulate you - Teachers and the Students - for your 
effort, tireless work you had put in, encouragement and the Cooperation, above all 
the Love and Concern with which you had taken up, with remarkable Joy and 
Readiness, your participation in this event. , 

Please be assured of our prayers together with those of our dear Aged Residents 
who remember every one of you in their daily prayers. As a token of our 
appreciation and gratitude, we say a "BIG THANK YOU" & "GOD BLESS !" 

May God Grant you and your near and dear ones all your heart's desires. 

With renewed Thanks and God's Choicest Blessings, 

Yours Gratefully, 
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Sr.Mary Angeline l.s.p 


